
REPLACEMENT 
FOUNDATION IN FLOOD 

ZONE
Chatham, MA

Coastal Engineering Co. provided structural engineering design and construction 
contract administration to replace existing foundation underneath residential building 
located in a FEMA High Hazard Flood Velocity Zone in Chatham. The floor elevation 
was raised to exceed by 2’ the minimum elevation required by the Building Code in 
order to provide additional protection from flooding. Coastal Engineering specified 
helical-supported concrete grade beam and vertical pier foundation with reinforced 
first floor support beams. 

	 SERVICES	 •	Structural design of raised replacement foundations

 		  •	Construction contract administration


